LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, DECEMBER, 2015
Dec. 5, 6
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Christmas Shopping

Sadly, many stores and business share the money you spend at their shops with Planned Parenthood.  If you would like to know which ones, please call the LIFESPAN office.  248-816-1546. 
Dec. 12, 13
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

The Vulnerable

“How can we genuinely teach the importance of concern for other vulnerable beings, however troublesome or inconvenient they may be, if we fail to protect a human embryo, even when its presence is uncomfortable and creates difficulties? 

Pope Francis, 2015

Dec. 19, 20
Right to Life- LIFESPAN
 
Merry Christmas

All of us at the Oakland/Macomb chapter of LIFESPAN hope that you will be able to celebrate the Birth of the Christ Child with family and friends and that you will find the New Year filled with happiness, blessings and LIFE.

Dec.26, 27
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Happy New Year
Beginning a new year is like opening a new book—one never knows for sure what it will be like.  All of us at the Oakland/Macomb chapter of LIFESPAN hope that your New Year is filled with blessings from the Lord, peace in your hearts and an opportunity to share these with family and friends.
